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All Saints CE First School 
School Lane, Church Leigh. ST10 4SR 

www.allsaints-leigh.school  T: 01889 502289 
 

29th September 2022 Newsletter 
 

Harvest Donations 
A big thank-you to all who came and donated to our Harvest Festival.  The Charity Random Acts 
of Kindness in Uttoxeter were delighted with the donations and pass on their thanks too.    

School Attendance 
We are starting a new initiative around attendance.  Each week the class with the 
best attendance will have a new Attendance trophy on display in their classroom and at the end of the term, the class who has won 
the trophy the most will have a reward.   
 

New Arrival Routine at the Start of the Day 
From Monday next week the children in class 1 
will be met at the gate by the duty staff member and will go straight into school through 
the main door.  They will no longer need to walk through the playground.  Class 2 and 3 arrangements will continue as they are now. 
 

After School Club 
Please could you ensure you adhere to the correct collection time. 
 

Autumn Term Dates                        
Monday 3rd October – Full Governing Board 
meeting 
Thursday 20th October – School closes for half term 
Friday 21st October – INSET Staff training day 
Monday 31st October – School re-opens  
Tuesday 8th November – Parent’s Evening  
Monday 21st November – Full Governing Board 
Meeting 
Thursday 1st December – Christmas Carol Service 
Wednesday 7th December – Christmas Dinner day 
Friday 9th December – Christmas Jumper Day  
Monday 12th December – Christmas Party 
Thursday 15th December – Christmas Film  
Friday 16th December – End of term  
 

 
2023 
 Tuesday 3rd January – INSET Day 
Wednesday 4th January – INSET Day 
Thursday 5th January – School re-opens  
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 Water Bottles 
Please could you ensure that water bottles only contain water.   
 

Clothing  
Please could all clothing be labelled so if lost 
it can be returned to the correct person.   All unnamed uniform is now in the lost box. 
 Now the weather is changing please could all children bring a coat to school.  
 Could nursery children please have spare 
clothes in their bags for any accidents.   
  

 
 
 
 

 Class 2 – Egg Box   Please could children in class 2 bring in an egg box (any size) to use to make a Worry 
Monster.    Turn On the Subtitles 
A tip for parents – if you turn on the subtitles on your TV or if watching YouTube then children read more.   
 More information is available on the website 
 https://turnonthesubtitles.org/ 
    
 
  
 

 


